
 

 

 Professional Standards Committee 
 Minutes 
 November 5, 1996 
  
 Present: W. Breitenbach, C. Hale, D. Potts, J. Riegsecker, T. Taranovski, L. 
 Wood 
  
 The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. The minutes of the previous 
 meeting were approved as corrected. 
  
 The Committee continued its discussion of full professor evaluation and its 
 relationship to salary step increased. The Committee agreed that this issue 
 should be addressed by the new Ad Hoc Committee on the Code. 
  
 The meeting was adjourned at 9:57 a.m. 
  
 Respectfully submitted, 
 T. Taranovski 


